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On February 7, the Public Safety Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a report from 

the Department of Justice on Key Performance Measures.   

 

DOJ is proposing the disaggregation of two composite KPMs into six individual KPMs and adding two 

new KPMS.  While DOJ has made progress over the last two biennia to update the agency’s KPMs for 

select divisions, additional work is needed, which the agency will undertake over the interim.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


